
       THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF KING  

  NOTICE 

 

Annual Municipal Drain Maintenance 
 

This notice is to remind residents and business owners that municipal 
drain maintenance will be undertaken and that the following drains are 
scheduled to be cleaned in 2021: 

 

 Perimeter Canal 

 Main Drain 

 Cullingham Drain 

 Duga Drain 

 Morris Road Drain 

 Horlings Drain 

 King Drains 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 
and all of their branches  
 

Notify the Board office immediately, if you observe any problems with the municipal 
drain system which requires attention. 

 
If you require additional information regarding this notice please contact the: 
 

Holland Marsh Drainage System Joint Municipal Service Board at 905-
778-4321. Please leave your name and phone number, with your 
concerns. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
Kathryn Moyle 

Director of Corporate Services 
Township Clerk 

 


